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Autumn Term 2 (11.12.20)                    Newsletter Number 6 

Welcome to the sixth newsletter of Term 2. Last week the school stepped up its Christmas preparations 

with children attending their Christmas dinner and supporting Christmas Jumper Day! The children have 

also been busy completing end of term projects, some of which, we have included photographs below: 

Christmas School Dinners  
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Year 6 Anderson Shelter D&T Project 

 

Year 5 Writing Newspaper Reports 

 

Year 4 Pictures inspired by Janice Sylvia Brock 

 

 



Year 3 Castle D&T Project 

 

Year 2 Science- Materials Experiment  

  

Year 1 Posting letters to Father Christmas 

 

Reception ς Making Christmas Wrapping Paper 

 

 

 



E-Safety Update Number 13: What Parents/Carers Need To Know About Screen Addiction! 

 


